VOLUME 2020/558 MAY 22, 2020











CCM EVENTS

Class of 2020 Virtual Commencement Ceremony June 12, 7 p.m. www.ccm.edu/graduation

Online Meetings

Staff Virtual Meeting

June 2 – 12:30pm – Special College

Today at 11 a.m.

Council meeting

HR CORNER

RETIREMENT CONSULTATIONS **WITH NEW JERSEY STATE APPROVED VENDORS**

Save for retirement -Receive free, no pressure retirement counseling sessions. Make your appointment today. You do not need to be a member to speak with the representatives.

Equitable representative Mark Sheridan is available at all 908-230-2042 or email marc.sheridan@axa-advisors.com.

MassMutual (formerly Hartford)

representative Kenneth Quarnaccio is available at 848-248-4313 or email kquarnaccio@gittermanwealth.com.

MetLife/Brighthouse representative David Sharpe is available at 973-575-3254 or email dsharpe@financialguide.com.

Prudential

Call 732-428-2314 or email alicia.smith@prudential.com to make an individual appointment to discuss ABP or DCRP investments.

TIAA representative Tatiana Novozhilova is available at 800-732-8353 or visit www.TIAA.org/schedulenow to make an appointment.

TIAA is offering virtual meetings through Adobe Connect which allows employees to follow along as representatives work with them to navigate their investments. If you need to schedule or change an appointment, please go to

https://shared.tiaa.org/public/publictool s/events/virtualsessions?eventPlanID=1-9ZR044V/.

VALIC representative MaryAnn Bradford is available for individual appointments. Call 908-470-4114 or email Maryann.bradford@valic.com

VOYA representative John Murray is available for individual appointments. To make an appointment email johnhmurray@voyafa.com or call 609-234-3369.



A Thank You Message from President Iacono

President Iacono's thank you to the CCM community is available at:

https://voutu.be/C9GLfmSamV4



Click the Thermometer to Raise \$50,000 for the Titan Emergency Fund

The CCM Foundation recognizes that the unexpected consequences of COVID-19 have disrupted our students' lives in unprecedented ways. With the creation of the Titan Emergency Fund, the foundation is helping students to meet unexpected expenses by providing them with funds to be used immediately. Many thanks to those who have already contributed. If you have not already done so, please consider making a gift to meet the \$50,000 goal. Your support will mean more than ever to our students.



EOF Greeting Card Project for Nursing Home Residents

EOF would like to extend a special thank you to Eric Pedersen, lab coordinator and adjunct professor in the Department of Engineering Technologies and Engineering Science, who made the wooden sign pictured above for the EOF Lift-Their-Spirits Card Project for residents at Andover Subacute and Rehabilitation.

EOF is grateful to all who have sent cards thus far and wants to remind anyone else who is interested that the deadline to mail cards is May 29. Cards should be mailed to County College of Morris, Campus Life, 214 Center Grove Rd, Randolph, NJ 07869. The cards will be delivered in early June, reflecting the care of the CCM community.



Learn How to Improve Your Emotional Health

Caring for your Emotional Health in the Time of COVID-19

Date: Thursday, May 28 Time: 10 a.m. or 2 p.m.

Registration information is below.

The daily demands of work, family and other responsibilities create stress and anxiety. And now, many of us are also worrying about our health and our jobs, while trying to help children with schoolwork, staying connected to friends and loved ones, and practicing social distancing. Life can be overwhelming. While all these challenges can be difficult, getting help doesn't have to be.

In this webinar, Horizon Behavioral Health staff explain the features of its expanded network, specialized programs, group and individual counseling and other services — whether short term, long term or whenever you need it. You'll also learn about the new teletherapy options and digital tools that address anxiety, depression and stress.

Whatever you're facing, Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield of New Jersey is here for you when you need us most. Now and always.

WebEx Registration Information –

May 28, 2020 – 10 a.m.

Click the link below, then click "Register".

On the registration form, enter your information and then hit "Submit".

Registration Link:

<u>Caring for Your Emotional Health in the Time of</u> COVID-19

Event Number: 711 488 116

WebEx Registration Information -

May 28, 2020 – 2 p.m.

Click the link below, then click "Register". On the registration form, enter your information and then hit "Submit".

Registration Link:

<u>Caring for Your Emotional Health in the Time of</u> COVID-19

Event Number: 716 707 156



EOF Holds Virtual Awards Ceremony for Its Scholars

Although EOF was unable to recognize its students in person at its annual awards dinner, a virtual ceremony was held and recorded to honor its scholars. The video ceremony was designed and produced by EOF Scholar Luis Velasquez and can be viewed on YouTube at https://youtu.be/U DCiXbJsw0/.

College Council and the Standing Committees

It is time to solicit your interest in membership in College Council and the Standing Committees for the 2020-21 academic year. Below is the list of openings for staff (CCMSA and CASS) representation.

College Council

Representative from Plant and Maintenance Representative from Purchasing, Warehouse, Public Safety, Records Management, Communications or Printing

Staff member at-large

Standing Committees

Academic Standards Accessibility Advisory

Curriculum

Diversity

Safety

Student Affairs

Click on this <u>link</u> by May 29 to complete a survey to indicate your interest in being considered for one of these openings.



Online Celebration Recognizes CCM Nursing Graduates

While an in-person Pinning Ceremony was not possible to recognize nursing graduates from the Class of 2020, an online presentation was developed to celebrate these students. The Nursing Pinning Program can be found at www.ccm.edu/pinning-ceremony/.

NOTICES FOR CCMEMO

Email material to both Kathleen Brunet at kbrunet@ccm.edu and Theresa Gehring at tgehring@ccm.edu.

Submissions must be received by 3 p.m. Wednesday.

Looking for past issues of the CCMemo? Find them here.

SOCIAL MEDIA

Please continue to follow CCM on the college's Social Media accounts

KUDOS

The CCM Photography Technology Program's Thesis Presentations YouTube page has been included in a listing of online BFA and MFA works from art programs across America and Canada, featuring some of the nation's top schools such as Columbia, Duke, Princeton, Rhode Island School of Design (RISD) and Yale. The listing, put together by RISD graduate students, can be found at www.thesisshows2020.com.







